
 
Minutes 

Committee #3 
Transportation, Construction, Public Safety and Traffic 

 
Committee #3 met Wednesday, May 30, 2012 at 8:20 a.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers, 30 
West Central Street, Chippewa Falls, WI.   
 
Attendees:  Bill Hicks, Mike Hanke, CW King, Jane Lardahl, George Adrian, Brian Flynn, Fire Chief 
Tom Larson, Fire Inspector Lt. John Bowe, and City Clerk Bridget Givens. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:20 AM. 
 
Item 1.  Discuss and consider adding a maximum capacity designation to liquor licenses issued to 
establishments in the City with possible recommendation to Council. 
 
 Request City Attorney Ferg provide the Common Council with the language that should be 
on the license for compliance and liability. 
 
 No action taken. 
 
    
Item 2.  Discuss and consider Sidewalk Use Permit from Kevin Bowe of the Tomahawk Room to 
utilize a portion of the sidewalk for grilling brats and hot dogs for a “Get to Know Lucette Brewing 
Party” to be held on Saturday, June 9th from 2:00 pm – 6:00 pm with possible recommendation to 
Council. 
 

Motion by King/Hanke, all present voting aye, to recommend approving the sidewalk use 
permit from Kevin Bowe of the Tomahawk Room  “plan/layout 1” such that the grill is not 
physically against the building. Motion carried. 
 

Item 3. Adjournment.  Motion by Hanke/King, all present voting aye, to adjourn at 8:30 AM. 
Motion carried. 

 
 
Minutes submitted by: 
Bill Hicks, Chair 


